
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor, and City Council Members 

FROM: Thaxton Van Belle, Chief Plant Operator 

DATE January 7, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Approve the Purchase of One (1) F150 Super Crew Work Truck and One 
(1) F350 Super Crew Utility Truck in the Amount of $74,760.75 from Fritts 
Ford 

  

Background and Analysis:  
 
The Wastewater Department requests the purchase of two new work truck – a half ton 
work truck and a one tone utlity bed work truck. The acquisition of these vehicles was 
approved by Council in the Fiscal Year 19/20 budget. The Wastewater Department 
requested quotes from three dealers who well Ford fleet trucks (Fairview Ford, Fritts 
Ford, and Sunrise Ford) to purchase one F15 Super Crew and one F350 Super Crew 
with utility bed. 
 
The City received quotes from three (30 bidders 9see attached) – Fairview Ford, Fritts 
Fors, and Sunrise Ford. The lowest bidder for each truck was Fritts Ford, summarized 
below: 
 
Sunrise Ford: 
2019 F150 Super Crew $30,064.10 
2019 F350 Utility Bed $48,993.67 
Total: $79,057.77 
 
Fairview Ford: 
2020 F150 Super Crew $28,021.60 
2020 F350 Utility Bed $47,415.52 
Total $75,437.12 
 
Fritts Ford: 
2020 F150 Super Crew $27,530.50 
2020 F350 utility Bed $47,230.25 
Total $74,760.75 

 



Fiscal Impact: 
 
The total cost for purchasing the two work trucks is $74,760.75 and will be funded from 
account #710-0000-8060-0000 and are within the budgeted allotment.  

 
Recommended Action: 

Approve staff to purchase one F150 Super Crew work trucks and one F350 
Super Crew utility Bed truck in the amount of $74,760.75 from Fritts Ford. 

Attachments: 

A. 2020 Work Truck Quotes 


